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Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Qak Blvd.
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 lé May 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing you to inform you that as of 15 May 2000, I am discontinuing my
payphone service business in the Panama City, Florida area.

During the past year, it has become evident to me that I should discontinue
my pavphone service business for the following reasons:

{1} Declining payphone revenues
(2) Increased maintenance costs
(3) Increased potential for vandalism at all of my sites

I have disconnected and removed all of my equipment from my payphone sites
as of 15 May 2000.

I Thank You for your kind attention and prompt action to my notification.

Regards,

WCE Communications

P.O. Box 6264

Panama City, Florida 32404
{850)871-6556
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